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In May we provided a progress report on the work of the Independent Commission on the 
Constitutional Future of Wales and undertook to provide a further report in the summer.  
 
Information on the Commission’s work since my last statement can be found in the most 
recent progress report received from the Co-Chairs https://gov.wales/independent-
commission-on-the-constitutional-future-of-wales-progress-report-july-2022. 
 
We will provide further updates to members in the autumn. 
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